
 

 

 

 

Notice – Item for Discussion 
 

Submitted by: 
 

Mayor Nuttall 

Subject: 
 

Amendment to Procedural By-law 2019-100 

Reference Committee Name: 
 

Finance and Responsible Governance 

Reference Committee Date: 
 

January 15, 2025 

General Committee Date: 
 

January 22, 2025 

City Council Date: 
 

January 29, 2025 

 
Motion for Consideration: 
 

That Procedural By-law 2019-100 as amended, be further amendment to add a provision 

that consultants, developers, etc. must provide any Council and Committee Presentations 

in person, unless authorized by the City Clerk in consultation with the Mayor/Chair. 

 
Reason or Rationale in support of the motion: 
 
Having consultants and developers present in person at Committee meetings, allows for 
clearer interaction and discussion with members of Council and staff. 
 
Linkage 2022-2026 Strategic Priorities:  
 
 

FOR MAYOR’S TASK FORCE ONLY 

 Yes No 

Aligns with Strategic Priorities 
 

x  

Comments: 
 
 
 

 


